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2 November 2017 

GNSO Chair and GNSO Council Vice Chair elections – Abu Dhabi, 1 November 2017 

From: GNSO Council 

To: Cherine Chalaby & ICANN Board Members 

Dear Members of the ICANN Board, 

On behalf of the GNSO Council, please be advised that Heather Forrest was unanimously 
elected as the GNSO Chair for a one-year term, 2017-2018, at the GNSO Council meeting 
held at the ICANN Annual General meeting in Abu Dhabi on the first of November 2017. 

Donna Austin, Registry Stakeholder Group Council representative, and Rafik Dammak, Non 
Commercial Stakeholder Group Council representative, were elected as the GNSO Council 
Vice-Chairs.  

Thank you. 
Kind regards, 

Nathalie Peregrine
Manager, Operations Support (GNSO)
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
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